
IT'S NEVER
BEEN MORE
IMPORTANT
TO JOIN.

Camerons workers around the
country are joining the TWU.
Together we can make sure the sale
to DHL prioritises workers, and that
we get the best possible outcome
when it comes to your terms and
conditions.

Join today.

UPDATE ON SALE TO DHL

If you have questions or concerns about the sale to DHL, talk to your delegate or organiser as soon
as you can. They'll be able to pass on your questions at Monday's meeting.

CAMERONS UPDATE
JUNE 2022

Your member-led team has secured a meeting with Camerons

management on Monday 4 June. We'll also seek a meeting with

DHL as soon as we can.

During the sale, we must ensure the best possible outcome and

continued job security for the thousands of you affected by the

sale. 

Any plan to move forward must be developed in consultation with

workers across all parts of the business. We'll hold both

Camerons and DHL to account every step of the way with the

interests of workers front and centre of every conversation. 

QUESTIONS ABOUT THE SALE?

MEETING WITH
CAMERONS

MANAGEMENT

MONDAY
4 JULY

Mike McNess 1300 727 614 info@twu.asn.au www.twu.asn.au

https://twu.com.au/join

